
 

 

Recycling Committee Minutes 

May 16, 2023 

Meeting convened at 3:00 p.m. 

Attending:  Richard Meyer, Rachel Bartlett, and Hailey Mackey 

Meeting convened at 3:00 p.m. 

The meeting covered main concerns of the committee as to focus.  Among the concerns: 

• Signage at the transfer station.  Signs should clarify what should be recycled and what 

should not, with explanations.  Rachel will work on this.  

• Communication with Ron.  Who determines when the containers are emptied?  The 

committee would like to invite Ron to attend one of the Recycling meetings. 

• Possible questionnaire for transfer station participants.  Hailey will create rough draft for 

next meeting. 

• Calculating the possible tax offset of PAYT.  Numbers need to be shown which provide 

tax incentives, in addition to ecological benefits.  Rich has been working on this. 

• Composting at the transfer station.  Hailey will contact Albert at Elm City Composting to 

invite him to a future meeting. 

The committee will meet tomorrow, Wednesday, May 17, at the transfer station at 12:00 noon to 

discuss signage with Ron. 

Next meeting tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, June 13, at 3:00 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel Bartlett 

 

 


